
 

   
 

Immigrant women’s experiences of employment-based and intimate partner violence 
(IWEV): A baseline exploration. 

Are you an immigrant woman interested in 

being interviewed for a research project? 

What is this study about? 
A team of researchers in the Department of Education and Diversity at the University of Iceland 
is currently conducting a research study on immigrant women in Iceland who have had negative 
physical, emotional, psychological, sexual, financial, or other experience in their intimate 
partnership(s) as well as within and/or connected to their workplace. The research project on 
intimate partner violence and employment-based violence is led by a group of immigrant and 
Icelandic researchers, the principal investigators are Dr. Brynja E. Halldórsdóttir, associate 
professor and Dr. Jón Ingvar Kjaran, professor. The aim of this study to explore negative 
experiences of immigrant women within their intimate partnership(s), their workplaces and their 
possible experiences of seeking and receiving support from service providers.  

Can I take part?  
The term immigrant includes first or second-generation immigrants in Iceland, meaning that 
either you or your parents were born abroad and immigrated to Iceland. If are 18 or older and 
identify as a woman, then you are included in the word "women" for this research.  

We would appreciate the chance to talk with you about your experiences. Please contact us at 
iwev@hi.is to schedule an interview.  

Important to know 
Before agreeing to participate in the interview, you will receive further information and be able to 
ask questions in order for you to make an informed decision. Participation is voluntary, and 
participants do not receive compensation for their involvement. We will provide interpreters free 
of charge as needed. Full confidentiality is promised.  
 
For further information you are welcome to check our website iwev.hi.is  

The research has been submitted to the Science Ethics Committee of the University of Iceland 
and complies with the requirements of ethical research at the University of Iceland (# SHV2021-
065). 


